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Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner b
0ld Heathman Hotel %
Portland, Oregon

Dear Mrs, Warner:

I appreciate very fully your letter of letter of April 1lth
outlining the care with which you have chosen your assistants E
in the museum in Eugenees It occurs to me that if the same

amount of personal attention and care could be given to all

appointments, that a very much higher degree of efficiency 1
would be obtained than is generally found in such casess i

I think your results fully justify your care and I assure you
that I am extremely appreciative of your thoughtfulness in 1
keeping me informed.

With kindest regards, I remain

Most cordislly yours,

| Qe Segerd Donflor.

Burt Brown Barker
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